
 

AWARDS EVENING 

 

We were planning on handing out the silverware to the award winners in 

the 2021 season at our social evening on 05 February.  However, due to the 

current Covid issues, the B19MC Committee have made the decision that 

it would be less than responsible to hold a social gathering at this time. 

Therefore the awards evening has been postponed for the time being. We 

apologise for any inconvenience this may cause, but we are confident that 

you will agree this is the responsible course of action to take under the 

present circumstances.  

If you have already booked your tables at The Top Oak please remember 

to cancel them.  

We will inform you of the revised date in due course. 

 


